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This bill would erode urban shade and leave residents even more vulnerable to 

climate change. The housing we build now, and the environmental impacts of that 

housing, will be with us for decades to come, so we should ensure that existing 

environmental regulations are followed to make that housing green and climate-

change-ready.   

Thank you.  


